
Good afternoon 

It is with extreme displeasure I regret having to inform your offices that due to not being 

awarded the Madison Metro School District (MMSD) student transportation contract for School 

Year 23-24, Badger Bus Lines is forced to reduce the Badger Bus Lines employee workgroup by 

up to 200 people whose sole work was providing contract services to the students and families 

of MMSD.  

 

The planned reduction in force will take effect 60 days from today, June 19, 2023 on Friday, 

August 18, 2023. Official company notification was transmitted to the affected Team Members 

today, June 19, 2023. 

While it is possible that some/most/all of the affected team members may gain employment in 

other transportation services, including the awardee of said contract, those arrangements have 

not come to fruition as of this notice. 

 

Additional information may become available at a later date and as days and events unfold. In 

addition to me, (below) questions may be directed to John and/or David Meier at 608.255.1511 

Thank you, 

 

Thank you, 

Dee Thompson 

- - - 
 

 

Dee Thompson 
Dir., Human Resources 
deet@BadgerBus.com  
5501 Femrite Drive 
Madison, WI  53718 
608.310.4870 
 
"We achieve more when we chase the dream 
instead of the competition." 
Simon Sinek 
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